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Received a Late Payment IRS Notice? 
What to Do Now
The IRS is swamped with unopened mail; however, they did not stop sending notices to clients about late payments 
and/or late filings until this week. In some cases, they have included an insert with the notice to explain that the notice 
was automatically generated and can be disregarded.

If you receive a notice about a late payment AND have proof of timely filing and mailing of the payment (aka 
certified mail return receipt), no action is necessary. The IRS will open the mail and credit the payment to the 
account as of the date the mail was received. You should make sure that sufficient funds remain in your bank account 
until the IRS cashes your check. You should NOT issue a stop payment for the check.

If you do not have proof of timely filing of a return or payment, please contact me, Rachel Ragghianti, for additional 
information and possible action steps that may need to be taken to ensure your tax account is compliant with the IRS.

For more information, visit the IRS website.

https://www.irs.gov/newsroom/irs-operations-during-covid-19-mission-critical-functions-continue

